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Inclusion North News 

Inclusion North will share an important news 

story or tell you about their work every 2 

weeks.

Reasonable Adjustments Digital Flag 

Video

Reasonable adjustments are changes made to 

help disabled people access health and care 

services.

The Reasonable Adjustment Digital Flag is a 

computer tool. It helps to record people’s 

reasonable adjustments. 

The Reasonable Adjustment Digital Flag is 

important for health and social care. 

It will help to make sure that disabled people 

get the support they need. 



Inclusion North set up a group of lived-

experience experts to co-produce a video about 

the Reasonable Adjustments Digital Flag. 

We filmed the video at the Northumbria Health 

and Care Academy. It has a pretend doctor’s 

room, a pretend hospital ward, and a pretend 

flat. We used all these spaces for filming. 

The experts in the group had different 

disabilities and lived-experience, including:

•  using a wheelchair

• having a learning disability

• being blind

• being deaf 

• being autistic

•  being the parent of someone with a 

profound and multiple learning disability. 

The video will help people to understand their 

rights about reasonable adjustments and the 

Reasonable Adjustment Digital Flag. We will 

share the video when it is finished. 
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